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1. Mr C M Dugmore to ask Ms D A Schäfer, Minister of Education: 
 

In the light of the above-inflation increase (9,93%) in the 2017 school fees at the Grove 

Primary School, an increase which was approved by a majority of only one parent at the 

budget meeting held on 26 September 2016, whether she can provide a detailed 

breakdown of the salaries paid to non-Western Cape Education Department (WCED) 

staff members (academic and non-academic), as well as of all amounts paid by the 

school to WCED staff members in addition to their departmental salaries for the 2016 

academic year? 
 

(253) 
 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE: The reply to the question contained in this Question Paper is due on 

9 December 2016. Should the reply not be submitted before or on the deadline, 

Members have the right to have the question transferred to the Question Paper for oral 

reply in terms of Rule 206. 
 

 
 

 

 


